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Circular No. (30) for 2020
on Al Mawlid Al Nabawi holiday for 1442 AH

To: all the federal ministries and entities

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would like
to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your endeavors.

On the occasion of the upcoming birth of Prophet Mohamed, %r’r@wé\“%agkss
him and grant him peace; and as per the public hol{'qmﬁn%wgﬁé\ggs
approved by Cabinet Resolution No. (34 /&1@@‘2_019,331‘@ |r\qﬁlsl\/kﬁ/\(|;d
holiday; the Authority is pleaseda\;ma%%ug‘qwt@‘gﬁ \r’gimstﬂgs Q\r@ﬁﬁ&%‘ral
entities that the Prophet&&rﬂ*}c)'ag (t\eﬁd‘é& Wgu&ef&h%er\@\chb}fﬁ‘lursday, 12
Rabi Al-Awal &‘44125309! c\og(e@ﬁndieng\ta\!)ctob%re%‘,“foggm@ﬁicial working
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Vwe?ﬁc\)‘dlq‘%thé\’beforedﬂeeot‘o_ta\lge,\th\l\s‘)(gpportunity to extend our heartfelt
congratliatigns o the Presiiént His Highness Sheikh Khalifa bin Zayed Al
Nalvan?‘_"Hiss,lg"iglh%zsts Sheikh Mohamed bin Rashid Al Maktoum, Vice-
Presiderﬂ‘gﬁd Prime Minister of the UAE and Ruler of Dubai, His Highness
Sheikh Mohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan, Crown Prince of Abu Dhabi and
Deputy Supreme Commander of the UAE Armed Forces, and their
Highnesses the Supreme Council Members and Rulers of the Emirates.

We also offer congratulations to the people of the UAE and Arab and Islamic
nations around the world.

Thank you for your cooperation
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